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1. Homecoming week was September 27th-October 1st. Megan Syrstad and student
council did an excellent job with dress-up days, daily events at lunch, and pep fest! We
had some of the highest participation in each of these things that we have seen in a
while. Congratulations to Ariel Croatt and Hayden McGowan for being crowned this
year’s Homecoming Royalty. It was a great week to be a RANGER!

2. Winter sports are wrapping up and our coaches, parents, and activities director have all
done a great job of providing good opportunities for our student-athletes!! Also, if you
haven’t been to a home game recently, | would like to invite each of you to attend and
see our student fan section in action. They do a great job of cheering on our teams!

3. The ACP (Alternative Career Pathway) committee met on September 28th and
discussed 5 teacher-led projects proposals. The projects were 1)Dyslexia training, 2)
Job/Independent Living skills curriculum, 3) STAR Data training, 4) ISTE Certification,
and 5) Hands-on, authentic science teaching strategies. All projects were approved and
will directly benefit our students!

4. The 7th and 8th grade staff members took the students on a canoe and outdoor activity
field trip to Serpent Lake. The students spent several hours either canoeing, doing
team-building activities, or doing a water study activity. Thank you to the Canoemobile
Company for a great day in the outdoors!

5. The high school Site Team worked to update and modify both the Distance Learning
Plan and the E-Learning Plan, though we hope to not need either of them this year.

6. WIN (What | Need) time has started during our advisory time. Students have the ability
to choose either academic support or a staff-sponsored activity. Staff and students have
reported enjoying having this time during the day to build relationships and working on
getting the help that they need. Staff members also have the ability to assign students to
academic support sessions as well. We are currently using JMC to register students for
this time using their Flex Scheduler feature but are looking at alternate software
programs as JMC is cumbersome and time-consuming.
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